
It is lovely to see the school decorated again and ready for the Christmas season. The
children were really excited this morning to see the tinsel and baubles and the lovely

trees in our entrance, school hall and in classrooms. The sound of Christmas songs can be
heard all around the school as they practise for their performances at the end of term -

excitment is definitely in the air!

N E W S L E T T E R

F R I D A Y  1 S T  D E C E M B E R

C O L D  W E A T H E R

The temperature has certainly dropped so please can you ensure
your child comes to school with a warm coat, hat and gloves. We
always try to get outside at break and lunchtimes whatever the

weather! Thank you.

Giles Brook School

Christmas Performances
Just a reminder that Foundation’s Christmas

performance takes place on Tuesday 5th December
at 2pm and 6.00pm. Please can you bring your

child back to school for 5.30pm, drop off will be at
the normal classroom doors.

Any remaining tickets will be available from your
child’s class teacher on Monday 4th Dec 2023 on a

first come first serve basis.

Well done to Amelie, John, Benjamin, Evan and Messi
in Year 3, as well as Toby and Sophia in Year 4 for
all increasing their accuracy by 20% or more. Some
brilliant efforts from Micah T, Lettie, Thomas, Harriet,
Evan and Krishvi (all in Year 3), as well as Junior in

Year 5 for all playing for an hour or more. 

Pantomime - Year 3

If you would like a ticket for your child for the
Pantomime on Thurs 14 Dec, please book this by
this Monday at 12.00pm.  Any spare tickets will

then be offered to siblings.



S A V E  T H E  D A T E

05.12.23 Reception Christmas performance to parents (2pm & 6pm)
05.12.23 Playful Pottery to Nursery for ceramic painting
11.12.23 Reception and Nursery singing at Shenley Retirement Village
12.12.23 KS1 Christmas performance to parents (2pm & 6pm)
13.12.23 Christmas lunch
14.12.23 Y3 visit MK Theatre (pantomime)
14.12.23 Friends Christmas shop
15.12.23 Friends Christmas shop
19.12.23 Reception visit The Stables (Hansel and Gretel)
20.12.23 Rock Steady concerts
21.12.23 KS2 Carols on the playground (2.45pm)
22.12.23 School closes for the Christmas break

This week at Giles Brook we have continued being busy with our sports with lots of children getting the chance to
represent their school.

Monday was the first of our fixtures where we took a team of year 6's to Middleton for a dodgeball tournament.
This was loads of fun and perfect for Jack and I to watch how fantastic our children's skills were, not only did we
win every match we also made some new friends on the way. A special mention goes to Niyati and Yuvi who were
outstanding.

Tuesday was our busiest day as we had the whole of year 5 and 6 competing in a Tag Rugby and Handball
tournament during their PE lessons. The standard was amazing and some breathtaking skills contributed to a
brilliant day of sports within the school day.

Tuesday after school saw us take a boys and girls team to play football vs Cold Harbour. Our year 5/6 girls team
won 9-0 whilst our boys managed a 1-1 draw. Special mentions go to Holly for her four goals and Venkat for his
wowtastic goal with the last kick of the game. 

We are honestly so lucky here at Giles Brook Primary to have the wonderful children we do.
Nick

This week’s sports fixtures


